
Project Update: September 2012 
 
We are now collaborating with the Polish NGO: Animal Conservation and Wildlife 
Foundation in Europe, to do the research of elephant ivory online in Africa and Asia. Thanks 
to this collaboration, we are now able to research the classified websites in more countries.  
  
This investigation is still ongoing. 
 

 

 
 


